
Unmet transit needs in Tahoe
to be discussed
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency is hosting meetings this week
at  both  ends  of  the  lake  to  gather  input  from  residents
about unmet transit needs.

The first gathering is Sept. 30 at 1pm at the South Lake Tahoe
Senior Center, 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd.

The Tahoe City meeting is Oct. 1 at 1pm the transit center on
West Lake Boulevard.

For  those  who  cannot  attend,  comments  may  be  emailed
to  jweber@trpa.org.
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